
From: Developer Services Planning
To: Andrew King; Planning (Isles of Scilly)
Subject: RE: P/20/044/FUL: Park View, The Parade, St Mary"s
Date: 10 July 2020 12:45:17

Andrew regarding the above application South West Water has no objection or comment.
 
Regards
 
 
Martyn Dunn Pre-Development Technical Advisor

D: 01392 443702
 
Peninsula House, Rydon Lane, Exeter, EX2 7HR
www.southwestwater.co.uk
.
 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Andrew King [mailto:Andrew.King@scilly.gov.uk] 
Sent: 30 June 2020 11:22
To: Steed, Helen
Subject: P/20/044/FUL: Park View, The Parade, St Mary's
 

EXTERNAL EMAIL - This email is from an external source.

Good Morning,

Please find attached a planning application consultation request.
 
Regards,
Andrew King
Officer: Planning & Development Management
 
COVID -19 INFORMATION
Please note that currently I am working remotely and have limited to access to the Council’s
phone network. Voicemails can be picked up and calls returned as necessary. We are not not
however currently holding any face-to-face meetings. If you do have a planning enquiry then
please put this in writing, ideally by email as there is a delay in the processing of post.
 
If you would like to arrange a ‘virtual meeting’ with me or staff in the Planning Department
then please let us know. We have Skype and Teams applications available if you would like to
make an appointment.
 

mailto:DeveloperServicesPlanning@southwestwater.co.uk
mailto:Andrew.King@scilly.gov.uk
mailto:planning@scilly.gov.uk
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.southwestwater.co.uk%2F&data=02%7C01%7CAndrew.King%40scilly.gov.uk%7C24ee7e990f9248c0395808d824c6b35d%7Cefaa16aad1de4d58ba2e2833fdfdd29f%7C0%7C0%7C637299783118245431&sdata=x5O7htb2l8dHBG5gRloeZU49D7zxZo099%2FO2PghZcMM%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.southwestwater.co.uk%2F&data=02%7C01%7CAndrew.King%40scilly.gov.uk%7C24ee7e990f9248c0395808d824c6b35d%7Cefaa16aad1de4d58ba2e2833fdfdd29f%7C0%7C0%7C637299783118245431&sdata=x5O7htb2l8dHBG5gRloeZU49D7zxZo099%2FO2PghZcMM%3D&reserved=0


Thanks for your patience at this time.
 
Council of the Isles of Scilly, Town Hall, The Parade, St Mary's, Isles of Scilly, TR21 0LW
Direct Line: 01720 424457 | Internal: 404457| Reception: 0300 1234 105 |
andrew.king@scilly.gov.uk | planning@scilly.gov.uk |
 
Please note that the Council may need to disclose this e-mail under the Freedom of
Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004.The information
in this e-mail and any attachments is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is
intended for the attention and use of the named addressee(s) and must not be disclosed to
any other person without our authority. If you are not the intended recipient, or a person
responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient or are aware that this e-mail has been
sent to you in error, you are not authorised to and must not disclose, copy, distribute, or
retain this message or any part of it. This email is not (nor forms any part of) a legally
binding contract. E & OE. If you have received this e-mail in error please inform
postmaster@scilly.gov.uk The statements and opinions expressed in this message are those
of the author and do not necessarily reflect those of the organisations within the Council of
the Isles of Scilly or any of its Committees.
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